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Question 1: CMSP is asking for pricing for combined CMSP and Connect to Care 
enrollment of 2,000 to 15,000 enrollees and 15,001 to 30,000 enrollees. What if the 
combined enrollment average drops below 2,000 enrollees in any month?  Shouldn’t there 
be proposed pricing for less than 2,000 enrollees? Reference Exhibit A-1, Pricing Proposal 
(page 42).  
 
Response 1: No, proposals do not need to supply pricing for average monthly enrollment 
below 2,000 enrollees. Proposals should include pricing based upon an expected average 
monthly CMSP and Connect to Care enrollment of 2,000 to 15,000 enrollees in Exhibit A-1 
and pricing based upon a higher average monthly CMSP and Connect to Care enrollment of 
15,001 to 30,000 enrollees in Exhibit A-2.   
 
The services agreement between the CMSP Governing Board and the selected firm will 
include an agreed upon pricing structure or process to address instances should the 
average monthly enrollment drop below 2,000 enrollees or exceed 30,000 enrollees.   
 
 

 


